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24th January 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Swimming Lessons  
 

 
As part of the PE National Curriculum all children in Year 3 will be taking part in swimming lessons. 
East Riding Leisure are providing us with a swimming programme which the children will attend 
every Wednesday and Thursday for five weeks.  Qualified instructors at Haltemprice Leisure Centre 
Swimming Pool will teach the children where they will work towards a swimming grade.  
 
The children will be travelling by coach to Haltemprice Leisure Centre.  The coach will be departing 
promptly at 9:30am on the day of each session and will return the children to school in time for 
lunch.  Lessons will take place every Wednesday and Thursday for 5 weeks i.e. 20th, 21st March, 
10th, 11th, 17th, 18th, 24th, 25th, April and 1st, 2nd May 2024. 
 
Please ensure that your child has suitable swimwear and a towel each day. 
 
To ensure your child is in a suitable group for their ability, we ask that you complete a short online 
survey using the following link: https://forms.gle/eck8w732nFDQFo8B8.  Please complete this by 
Friday 23rd February 2024. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 

Mrs C Fulstow 
Headteacher 
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